
February 1, 2022 

 

To Chair Holvey, Vice Chairs Bonham and Grayber, and Members of the Committee: 

Re:  HB 4002 

 

 I write in support of HB 4002.  I spent a summer helping with basic needs of migrants that were 

harvesting the foods we eat.  They are essential workers who work diligently to provide for their 

families.   

 

 The wages paid, and housing provided were awful.  HB 4002 is long overdue. 

 

Thank you. 

Sara Meyer 

Astoria, Oregon 


